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We will be hosting our annual Open House – Back to School Night for all students in grades 9 – 12 on 

Tuesday, August 27nd @ 6 p.m.

This evening event will offer parents and guardians the opportunity to follow their student(s) schedule periods 1 – 7 to meet the teachers.  In preparation for Open House, all parents and guardians should print a copy of their student’s schedule and bring with them for the evening.  

Our event will begin promptly at 6 p.m. (beginning with 1st period).  Each classroom presentation will last approximately 7 minutes with a 5-minute passing to allow for transition to the next class. 

Staff will also have copies of TSHS Adopt – A- Class forms for families interested in donating for classroom school supplies, classroom enhancement needs or teacher/classroom wish list items. 

 Thank you for your support!
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